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Good afternoon Shawn,

Thank you for your email of 4 September requesting
"a copy of all the correspondence about a proposed medical centre to be built on a
 Green Island car park including all correspondence (including emails) between South
 Link Health Services, St Margaret's Church and Dunedin City Council."
Your request has been considered under the provisions of the Local Government Official
 Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA).
We ask pursuant to section 10(2) of LGOIMA that you refine your request.  As currently
 worded, Property Officers estimate that it would take approximately four hours to
 collate information which falls within the ambit of your request.  Only after that collation
 has been completed would we be in a position to make a decision as to whether any,
 some or all of the information would be made available to you.   Given the current
 number of requests the Dunedin City Council is responding to, and the length of time
 that responding to this request would take, a response can be provided within three
 months unless you wish to cover the cost of research in which case a response could be
 provided within a further 20 working days.
As you are aware the Dunedin City Council's LGOIMA charging policy enables a fee to be
 charged after three hours of work have been completed. In this instance a fee of
 $76.00 per hour would be imposed for work required in excess of three hours.
Please advise whether you wish to refine your request or whether you wish to pay for
 the information.  In refining your request it may be helpful to specify a date range or
 limit an email recipient by job title. Eg DCC Property Manager.
We also suggest that you direct your enquiry to the other parties named in your email.
Yours sincerely,
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
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From: Shawn [mailto:shawn.mcavinue@odt.co.nz] 
Sent: Friday, 4 September 2015 3:29 p.m.
To: Grace Ockwell
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 517784
 

Shawn has submitted a LGOIMA request - 517784.

Below are the details of the request
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Request details:
Can I please have a copy of all the correspondence about a proposed medical centre to be
 built on a Green Island car park including all correspondence (including emails) between
 South Link Health Services, St Margaret's Church and Dunedin City Council. 

File attachment
No file uploaded

Name
Shawn McAvinue

Email address
shawn.mcavinue@odt.co.nz

Mailing address
shawn.mcavinue@odt.co.nz

Contact phone number
03 479 3514
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